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Dear Pacific Giant Vegetable Growers Supporter,  

 

Another exciting season is underway with our club members preparing to grow giant pumpkins and 

other massive vegetables in 2024. 

 

Pacific Giant Vegetable Growers (PGVG) is an association of gardeners focused on the fun-filled, 

competitive hobby of growing obscenely large vegetables. As a community organization, we hope to 

encourage individuals and families to enjoy gardening together. Above all, we want the hobby of 

gardening and growing giant vegetables to be fulfilling, rewarding, and fun for everyone involved. 

 

Many of our members have been recognized on the international stage of the Giant Pumpkin 

Commonwealth for breaking records in weight and size and working tirelessly to be great Master 

Gardeners.  All this excitement is experienced by the public at one of our two Weigh-Offs, Bauman's and 

the Terminator, and at the West Coast Giant Pumpkin Regatta. 

 

We are asking local businesses and/or individuals to sponsor PGVG at our 2024 club weigh-offs and giant 

pumpkin regatta race, totaling well over 25,000 in attendance.  We have two exciting contribution tiers: 

 

Tier 1: A contribution of $500; your sponsorship will be recognized with:  

● A 2’X3’ banner with your business logo. Your banner will be hung next to our club table at 

the weigh-offs and pumpkin regatta. 

● Your business logo will be displayed on our website at www.pgvg.org. 

 

Tier 2: A contribution of $750; your sponsorship will be recognized with: 

● A Tier 1 banner and will have your business logo displayed on our website at www.pgvg.org. 

● One entry into the Tualatin Pumpkin Regatta this year 2024, located at the Tualatin 

Commons Park (8325 SW Nyberg St, Tualatin, OR 97062). Learn more information about the 

regatta is online at www.tualatinoregon.gov/pumpkinregatta or check out the YouTube 

video of the West Coast Giant Pumpkin Regatta by Wild Travels. 

● The PGVG club will provide you with a pumpkin to race in the regatta (as the sponsor you 

will need to assign a sponsor representative to row and should you want to decorate the 

pumpkin, you will have 20 mins before the race). 

 

The Pacific Giant Vegetable Growers is ready to work with you and your business and show support for 

these unique and exciting events.  To become a PGVG sponsor, please complete the Pacific Giant 

Vegetable Growers Sponsorship Form attached. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

  

http://www.tualatinoregon.gov/pumpkinregatta
https://youtu.be/GLr7HCwd-wg


Pacific Giant Vegetable Growers ∙ 2323 Prestwick Road, Lake Oswego, OR 97034 ∙ pgvg.org 

Bauman's Weigh-Off 

Bauman's pumpkin drop 

Terminator Weigh-Off 

West Coast Giant Pumpkin Regatta 
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Pacific Giant Vegetable Growers Sponsorship Form - 2024 
 

YES! _____________________________________ (Print name and/or business name) will 

sponsor Pacific Giant Vegetable Growers with the following tier(s): 

 

• Tier 1: With a contribution of $500 (banner) 

• Tier 2: With a contribution of $750 (banner and regatta race) 

• Tier 3: Other (enter dollar amount) $ ___________ 

 

Total Contribution Amount (add up the option amounts) $ ___________ 

 

Please make checks payable to PGVG and send this form and payment to: 

 

Pacific Giant Vegetable Growers 

2323 Prestwick Road 

Lake Oswego, OR 97034 

 

Please send a JPG file of your logo as it should appear on the banner and/or website to the 

following email address pgvgpumpkins@gmail.com. 

 

Questions? Please contact JR Frankfurt at jfrankfu@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

mailto:pgvgpumpkins@gmail.com

